The Hopkins County Board of Education is soliciting one-page letters of interest from qualified architectural firms for design services and construction monitoring for two auxiliary gymnasium projects, one at Hopkins County Central High School and another at Madisonville North Hopkins High School. These structures shall be additions onto the existing main buildings of each high school and shall also serve as certified storm shelters for each location.

Interested firms may email a one-page letter of interest to Marty Cline, Assistant Superintendent, marty.cline@hopkins.kyschools.us

Letters must be received by March 29, 2022 at 9 am. Letters received after this date & time will not be considered.

If you have any questions, please contact Assistant Superintendent Marty Cline at the email address above.